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GOOD NEIGHBOR POLICY

New Jersey Motorsports Park has developed a Good Neighbor Policy to establish a working partnership with the
local residents of Millville, New Jersey.

Members of NJMP leadership, in cooperation with the jointly represented Sound Committee have made the following
changes to operating procedures:

- Changes to general start times

- Changes to end times

- Limitations on post-6:30pm events

- Modifications to the Public Address system

- The creation of a Sound Committee, to meet monthly, including members of Track Racket

New Jersey Motorsports Park has listened to the concerns and feedback from residents and investigated many
options to be a GOOD NEIGHBOR. In addition to the above changes in operating procedures, we want to develop a
high level of communication between the Park and members of the local community. We embrace this
communication and encourage our neighbors to participate and attend activities at New Jersey Motorsports Park.
TRACK RENTAL PARTNERS: We strongly encourage you to participate in this policy with us, in respect to those
who live around our facility.

Please know that en route to NJMP, you will pass through and by several neighboring communities. With these
neighbors in mind, please limit any excess noise your vehicle may create on your way to the Park by traveling at a
high rate of speed, engine revving, etc.

While at NJMP, please note that un-muffled engines must not be run before 8:30 a.m. or after 8:00 p.m.
Similarly, normal track activities are not to begin prior to 9:00 a.m. or continue after 6:00 p.m.



